
Dear Parents and Boys,

In the next couple weeks please send in the completed permission slip for each boy as well as pay the registration 
fee (unless your boy is visiting). The sooner these are taken care of the sooner we can have the t-shirts made and 
plan other activities where the permission slips are required.

Permission slips can be downloaded from our website (2047.org) in the parent letter section.

Registration can be paid on our website (2047.org) and you can save $10/boy if paid prior to October 15.

We have reached our pre-Covid participation numbers much faster than anticipated. In order to avoid closing 
the group to new members we are discussing restarting the Tuesday Stockade. This group was combined with 
Wednesday Stockade during the height of Covid in order to save the custodial staff hours of deep cleaning.

The Tuesday Stockade group is the same as Wednesday, many of the same leaders, same schedule, same activities - 
only difference is Tuesday Stockade Cadets is designed to be smaller in size (limited to 15-20).

If Tuesday night would be a better fi t for your schedule or your boy would enjoy a smaller group Tuesday 
Stockade Cadets might. If anyone is interested in switching to the Tuesday Group contact me ASAP.

Anyone who may want to switch to Tuesday should contact me ASAP so we know whether to proceed with the 
Tuesday group. Call or text - 716-536-4077, email: jim@2047.org 

Should you have any questions now or in the future you can contact me at jim@2047.org email or by phone at 536-4077.
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